Wellness Series

The St. Mary’s High School Gaels
Parents’ Association will continue
their health and wellness series
with “The Teen Brain: Still Under
Construction!” featuring renowned
neuroscientist, Dr. Stephen Dewey.
The presentation will take place on
Thursday, March 14 at 7:30 PM in
the Marian Room.

Dr. Dewey’s career includes a 24-
year tenure at the Brookhaven
National Laboratory, where he
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conducted research on

the effects of addictive
drugs on the human brain.
Since 2009, Dr. Dewey’s
research program has been
operating at the Center

for Neurosciences at the Feinstein
Institute for Medical Research at
North Shore-LIJ. In 1994, Dr.
Dewey started an outreach program
bringing his research findings to
schools throughout Long Island and
the tri-state area. Dr. Dewey has been
featured on 20/20, Dateline, Good
Morning America and all major news
networks in the tri-state area. For
more information on Dr. Dewey,
please visit thisisyourbrainondrugs.org.

Parents and students in the St.
Mary’s High School community
are encouraged to attend this
presentation to be empowered,
educated and informed on healthy
life choices and the negative impact
poor decisions can lead to.

For more information on this
presentation or the Gaels Parents’
Association, please contact Mary Lou
deVenoge at 365-6269 or E-mail

gaelsparentsassoc@stmary.ws.
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